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School Age Child Care  
21601 L’Anse Avenue  

St. Clair Shores, Michigan 48081  

(586) 285-8570 

 

Thank you for your interest in the School Age Child Care program at Lake Shore 

Public Schools. Enclosed you will find the required forms that need to be 

completed for enrollment. Your child will be considered enrolled and can begin 

attending when the required paperwork is completed and turned in to the site 

supervisor at your child’s school along with the enrollment fee and a prepay 

tuition payment. Please allow 2 – 3 days for processing before care can begin.  

In closing, if you have any questions please feel free to contact the site 

supervisor at your child’s school or myself. I can be reached at 586-285-8570 or by 

email smalinowski@lsps.org.  Again, thank you for your interest in the School Age 

Child Care program at Lake Shore Public Schools.  

Sincerely,  
 

Sharon Malinowski 

Director of School-age Child Care  

Lake Shore Public School  
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